
Saturday, October 24
9 am - 1 pm
North Street Healthcare
23 North Street, Presque Isle

Free Pediatric Flu Shots 
Provided by Northern Light Pediatrics

An easy way 
to get a flu shot 
for your children

For more information, call Northern Light Pediatrics: 207.764.5437

	• Children must be between the ages of 6 months and 18 years.

	• Adults and children over the age of 2 must wear a mask.

	• You will be screened for COVID-19, including a temperature check, 
when you enter the building.

	• We ask that just one parent/guardian accompany 1-2 children. 
Families with 3 or more children can have two adults. 

	• We will be limiting numbers into the building at one time to meet CDC 
guidelines, so you may need to wait for entrance. 

	• If your child is not feeling well or experiencing any COVID-19 
symptoms, please do not come in for a shot this day.  


